
Hello everyone!
We've made it to March Break. We were able to open our swings and climbers with the help of Mr.
Killen who helped redistribute the gravel to make it safe for everyone to play on. The kids really
enjoyed being able to play on the equipment again!

If you ordered any Krispy Kreme donuts, pick up is the first day back- March 18th from 3:30-5:30 -
please mark your calendar with this date.

I hope you and your family enjoy some time together. See you on March 18th
Kerry

Our poem of the week this week was by Shel Silverstein. (hopefully the kids know this was just a
joke!)
“If you have to dry the dishes
(Such an awful, boring chore)
If you have to dry the dishes
(‘Stead of going to the store)
If you have to dry the dishes
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And you drop one on the floor—
Maybe they won’t let you
Dry the dishes anymore”

Check out this link for a list and time of all the free activities at the
mall over the break.
https://lansdowneplace.com/events/lansdowne-place-get-down-
with-lansdowne-free-family-fun

Friday: Once Upon a Mall- Meet and Mingle with your favourite
Frozen Character
Tuesday: Shellabrate Turtle Power- learn about turtles and turtle
conservation
Wednesday: The Eyrie- Birds of Prey
Thursday: Pocket Pet: Meet and pet adorable small animals
Friday: Candy Day - Indulge in delicious Couture Candy Grams

Please check out the images below for events you can sign up for at the Peterborough Library over
March Break. See the last photo for information on how to register for these events.
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If you are interested in going on field trips or volunteering in any way at Highland Heights, you need
to have a vulnerable sector check from either the Peterborough Police or the Ontario Provinical
Police depending on where you live.
Please follow these links if you needed:
Peterborough Police
OPP
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https://www.peterboroughpolice.com/en/request/record-checks_copy.aspx
https://www.opp.ca/index.php?id=147&lng=en
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